
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPOINT the following individual to the District III seat on the Countywide Bicycle
Advisory Committee, as recommended by Supervisor Mary Nejedly Piepho:

Gary Arfsten
1030 Kay Lane
Oakley, CA 94561

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None.

BACKGROUND: 
Established by the Board of Supervisors on August 4, 1992, the purpose of the Countywide
Bicycle Advisory Committee is to provide input to the County and the cities of the County
on bicycle projects for Transportation Development Act (TDA) funds to construct
bicycle/pedestrian 
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Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: Gayle B. Uilkema, District II
Supervisor

Contact:  LEA CASTLEBERRY,
925-240-7260

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of
the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    January  10, 2012 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of
Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: Mary N. Piepho, District III Supervisor

Date: January  10, 2012

Contra 
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County 

Subject: APPOINT GARY ARFSTEN TO THE COUNTYWIDE BICYCLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE





BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
projects and also provide advice to cities and the County on bicycle planning matters.

The Countywide Bicycle Advisory Committee is compromised of sixteen members: 

•One representative from each of the five Supervisorial districts
•One representative from eight bicycle organizations that use the roads in Contra Costa
County
•One representative each from the Mayors' Conference, the East Bay Regional Park
District, and the bicycle industry.

The California Highway Patrol and Superintendent of Schools serve as resources only. The
qualifications for membership on the committee are to live or work in the County. Each
representative should designate an alternate who must also live or work in the County.

The District III seat was vacated on July 12, 2011. Applications were accepted and the
recommendation to appoint the above individual was then determined.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The seat will remain vacant.

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:
None.


